
 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

Free introductory workshop for potential Tranche 2 schools  
28th November 14:30 – 16:30 @ G13, 10 Woodcock St, B7 4BL 

SEEP  
Schools Energy Efficiency Programme 

Energy Efficiency and Generation, Funded & Guaranteed 
Tranche 1 of the SEEP programme is now coming to an end. This has seen 12 schools benefit 
from circa £1m of interest free loans and council contributions to get new energy efficiency and 
energy generation equipment. Half of the schools have now got solar PV arrays (picture above 
from Little Sutton), five schools have got new boilers, and all schools have had new LED fittings 
installed. Hear first hand from SEEP Tranche 1 schools how, together, we will achieve circa £85K 
of savings per year, including free electricity & income from Solar PV. The contractor, SSE, will 
also be there to discuss what other energy efficiency measures we can incorporate this year. 

 
Come and join us on the 28th November to find out how to make the best of 

this unique opportunity. Opt-in forms will be available on the day.  
 

Please email edsi.enquiries@birmingham.gov.uk to reserve your place. 
Tea & coffee provided. 

 
 


